September 7, 2000

To:

Council Member Dear

From:

Infrastructure Division

Re:

A local law in relation to the disapproval of a determination by the Taxi and Limousine Commission to approve an application by Cadman Express Car & Limousine Service Inc., also known as Cadman Express Car and Limo, Inc., also known as Cadman Express Car & Limo Svc Inc. for the renewal of a license to operate a base station in the borough of Brooklyn.

The attached material was prepared at your request.  If this material is to be introduced, please indicate below that you have received and approved the draft and please then forward six copies to Peter F. Vallone, Speaker, City Hall.

If you want to amend or alter the draft, please contact Nathan Riley at (212) 788‑9070.  In the event that you revise the attached and submit it in revised form, please send us a copy as soon as possible.
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_____________________________





Nathan Riley





Legislative Policy Analyst





____________________________

     JEFFREY HABERMAN
  Counsel to the Division

Peter F. Vallone:
Please introduce this legislation.  My approval is/is not (please circle where appropriate) needed for co‑sponsorship.  

__________________________

Council Member Dear

